
10/12/2021 

Lake County Procurement Services 
315 W. Main Street 
Suite 441 
Tavares, FL  32778 

This statement of financial stability is intended for use with the request for 
proposal number 22-903.  Andreyev Engineering, Inc. has the necessary 
resources, human and financial, to provide the services at the level required by 
Lake County for the above-mentioned proposal.  A copy of the company’s 
financial reports is available upon request. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, 
please contact me at (407) 330-7763. 

Sincerely, 

Raymond Jones, P.E. 
Vice President 


